
Dean’s Message 
 

Eight years after the establishment of the Faculty and 

having seen the graduation of three classes of Pharmacy 

students, the Faculty of Pharmacy is responding to the 

aspirations of His Majesty King Abdullah II, and 

continues to move steadily towards excellence with its 

outstanding and qualified graduates thus equipping the 

Kingdom with the most professional pharmacists. 

We at the Faculty of Pharmacy believe that 

pharmaceutical experts play a vital role in patient care, 

health outcomes, hospitals, community pharmacies, the 

pharmaceutical industry, making and marketing of 

medicine, academia and research. Thus, we are 

constantly striving towards enhancing and developing 

the academic, practical and scientific capabilities and 

skills of its students. 

To ensure success, the Faculty has been working diligently on strengthening the educational 

competencies of its faculty members through offering them grants to study at the world&#39;s finest 

universities in America, Britain, Canada, Australia and the European Union. Additionally, the Faculty 

endeavours to attract new competencies, expand its potential and constantly expand its educational 

resources. 

Furthermore, the Faculty is developing the infrastructure of lecture halls, educational and research 

laboratories in order to accommodate the increasing number of students who choose Yarmouk 

University as a place to receive an education in Pharmacy with all that it represents of excellence and 

uniqueness at the academic and research level. In this academic year of 2020/2021, and with the 

distinguished efforts of its academic and administrative staff, the Faculty is conducting a self-study to 

fulfil the conditions and requirements of the American Accreditation Certificate for Pharmacy 

Programs. 

In the field of scientific research, the Faculty of Pharmacy seeks to contribute to improving the fields of 

pharmaceutical, medical, drug delivery, clinical patient care, and treatment. The researchers at the 

Faculty have obtained a number of scientific research grants and formed local, regional and 

international research teams. 

The Faculty of Pharmacy highly appreciates our students for their academic and cultural excellence and 

their participation in various curricular and extracurricular activities. We look forward to further 

achievements on both the local and international levels, and we look forward to keeping up with all the 

developments in the Pharmacy education field to evolve and upgrade our study plans according to 

these developments as well as for our graduates to play an active role in the Jordanian pharmaceutical 

field all over the Kingdom in both the private and public sectors. 

May Allah preserve Jordan under the reign of His Majesty King Abdullah II, the patron of the march of 

science and scholars, and may this Faculty prosper under his leadership with the efforts of its instructors 

and students. 


